On July 16th, the following information was requested from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding LA1 - Memorandum of Understanding Between the School District and the Classroom Teachers Association:  

Question:
Do we increase the schools operting budget accordlingly?

Response:
The operating budget of each participating school (Belle Glade, Glade View, Gove and Rosenwald Elementary Schools) is increased to support the personnel cost associated with the extended work day.  A separate line item is established for a school's specific allocation based on the cost of one-half hour additional compensation for all instructional personnel for 180 days. 
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